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If you vote yes on this bill, it will prove that when you claim to support unions and 

working class Oregonians, you are lying.  Nursing unions use the higher pay scale of 

agency and travel nurse contracts to argue for higher base pay of hospital staff.  You 

are knee capping their ability to negotiate a fair wage.  How dare you look at our 

broken healthcare system and point the finger at nurses.  Shame on you for 

supporting this bill. 


